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We are pleased to let you know Bank of Ann Arbor is streamlining our Business Online Banking platform! 
Currently as a Business client, you have two locations to log-in - Business Online Banking and CheckFree Bill 
Pay.

Bill Pay will be unavailable during the conversion -
beginning Friday, July 25th through Sunday, July 27th.

Bill Pay is Moving!

Beginning Monday, July 28th, you will be able to log-in to Business Online Banking to complete all your 
banking needs - including Bill Pay.

Below is a glimpse of what your new Home page will look like when you log-in.



Another way to access your payment information is by clicking the Payments & Transfers tab, as seen below.

What does this mean for you?

Beginning Monday, July 28th, you will be able to access Bill Pay through your existing Business Online 
Banking Log-In. Your existing Business Online Banking User ID and Password will remain the same.

The good news - 
No need for a second log-in (Bill Pay log-in will no longer be needed!)
No new credentials are needed
No loss of information (including payees, previous history, etc.
Any payments scheduled prior to the conversion will remain in effect, including recurring payments

Bill Pay will be unavailable during the conversion -
beginning Friday, July 25th through Sunday, July 27th.

The update will be complete Monday, July 28th.

If you have questions or need assistance please contact our eBanking team at eBanking@boaa.com or 
734-761-9048.
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